
This week in Caterpillars Class 

In our role play area we had our Caterpillars Cuppa’s café where we made tea, coffee and sandwiches. 

This week we made lots of different foods including, biscuit cheesecakes, there was lot of stirring and pouring 
of liquids as well as spreading of butter and jam on the bread. We also made vegetable soup, cutting up the dif-

ferent vegetables and using ladles to stir. 

For Maths we counted, using real money, as well as looked at the numbers on the different coins. 

We matched sounds of letters to their objects, we learnt the letters M, S, J, using phonic games                                    
and sand play for literacy. 

In the malleable area, we built towers using shaving foam. 

We acted out the story “The 3 Billy Goats Gruff”, using puppets. 

We will talked about Poppy Day and make our own poppies as well as painted poppies, we did salt painting and 
we also made kites. 

Next Week in Caterpillars Class 

In the role play area we will have a Post Office, we will make our own party invitations, writing letters in 
literacy. we will be measuring out different dry foods and comparing their weights for Maths,  we will be 

making smoothies. And we will practise counting beyond 10 to 20. 
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This week in Ladybirds Class…..   

We painted using rollers as well as our fingers for expressive                 
arts and design. 

For Literacy this week we acted out “The Tiger Who Came to Tea”,     
taking turns to be the tiger as well as acting out “The 3 Little Pigs” in the 

sand tray. 

We did some poppy painting and made paper poppies. 

We sang number songs and practised counting from 1 to 5, we worked on 
counting out 5 objects and We have been learning the names of colours. 

We worked on our fine motor skills, using tweezers. 

We worked on taking turns when playing the game “What’s in the bag?” 

We listened to the sounds that different musical instruments make and 
trying to name the instruments. 

Next Week in Ladybird’s Class 

We will be naming real food in the kitchen role play area. We will 
have a hairdresser’s in the role play area for half the week and then 
a doctor’s surgery for the rest of the week. We will continue to work 

on number recognition and we will continue to work on our fine    
motor skills - threading. 

Painting Poppies 



Important Reminders 

Photographs 

Please order your photographs online, where   possible. 
Photographs need to be ordered before 29th November 

to guarantee Christmas delivery. 

֎֎֎֎֎֎֎֎ 

This half term we have lots of different events and activities happening at 

nursery, please keep a look out for dates, times and information. You can 

find this information on the noticeboard, newsletters and on our website 

www.caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

 

Important Diary Dates 

29th November 

Photograph Order Deadline 

Friday 10th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 15th December 

Christmas sing-a-long 

(Details TBC) 

Friday 17th December 

Last day of term Nursery closes at 12:15pm 

Urgent Reminder!   

NO Nut products in lunch boxes please we have 
children at nursery with severe nut allergies the 

nursery is NUT free - no products containing 
nuts and no chocolate spread please - if nut 
products or chocolate spread is in your child 
lunch box they will not be allowed to eat it. 

Thank you 

 

 

Contact details 

Becky                                                                      

enquiries@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

Karen (Admin)                                                     

admin@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

Nursery Phone           01737 813 032 

Admin Phone    07859 911 712 

www.caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 


